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If you would like more information regarding this topic, or to schedule an interview,                                                                        

please contact the Greater Naples Fire Rescue District Headquarters. 
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PRESS RELEASE  

 
KINGMAN SCHULDT, FIRE CHIEF                                                 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Nicole Chesser, Office of the Fire Chief                    May 3, 2018 
Tel: (239) 348-7540                                                                                Email: nchesser@gnfire.org  
     

 

Greater Naples Firefighter in Need of Kidney Transplant  
 

The Greater Naples Fire Foundation, Inc. (GNFF), a non-profit 501(c)(3), is seeking the community’s 

support for Greater Naples Fire Rescue Firefighter Doug Holden who is awaiting a kidney transplant.   

The Foundation was established to support firefighters during times of crisis in addition to sponsoring 

the District’s annual toy and sneaker drives to benefit children of Collier County.  The District’s family 

of firefighters and civilian employees are actively supporting their own but they need everyone’s 

assistance. 100% of all donations will go directly to Firefighter Holden to assist him with expenses. 

Cash or check donations for the Greater Naples Fire Foundation may be dropped off or mailed to 

the GNFD Headquarters located at 14575 Collier Blvd., Naples, FL 34109 or the GNFD Fire and 

Life Safety Facility located at 2700 N. Horseshoe Drive, Naples, FL 34104.  Donations may be tax 

deductible.  
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